
NWN Newsletter #13 
August 2024 

NWN meets nightly at 22:00 Pacific on 3560 Kc 
 
Hello gang, 
 
We’re now officially over a year old.      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best 73, 
Patrick  NG7I 
 

CALL   QNI 

NI6A   17 
K6APW  28 
N0DA   19 
K7EP   14 
W7GB  29 
NG7I   31 
W7IZ   15 
N7KC   31 
WB4SPB  7 
N7TB   4 
KB7WDP  24 
WB7WFL  29 
K6YR   23 
 
QNI   271 
QTC   52 

Roster is unchanged for August.   
 
Still working on the Standards and Practices 
Document as I can find time.  Had a burst of 
inspiration and got quite a bit finished but still not 
quite enough to present to you guys yet. 
 
Almost had a full house on the 12th of July.  Had 12 
QNI’s.  13 would be everyone on the QNA list.  The 
last time we had a full house was Oct 2nd, 2023.   
 
If anyone is interested in becoming an NCS, please 
contact me - Patrick NG7I sbus1313@gmail.com 
and I’ll get you on the schedule.   

. . . 
 

If you’re not in the Northwest, just think of NWN 
as “Net Without a Name” -hi 

mailto:sbus1313@gmail.com

